
Op-Ed/Editorials:  Celebrating  20
Years  with  Monthly  Giveaways  –
April Reminder
April 27, 2012
2012  is  the  20th  anniversary  of  the  Division  on  Addiction  #DOA20th.  To
celebrate, each month we will host one anniversary event. This month we are
giving away 20 copies of Harvard Health Publications' new book, Almost
Alcoholic: Is My (or My Loved One's) Drinking a Problem? To be eligible to
receive  a  copy  of  th is  new  book,  te l l  us  how  you  use  the  BASIS
at basis@divisiononaddictions.org by April 29th. On April 30th, we will post a list
of  20 book recipients  who email  us  the best  uses of  The BASIS or  Division
website/research.  http://bit.ly/DOA20th_April.  This  is  the  last  weekend  to
enter. Thanks for celebrating with us!
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